

Ms Mary O'Rourke BA(Hons) DipTP MRTPI Examiner of the Warfield Neighbourhood Plan

via email (copied to Warfield Parish Council)

3rd August 2021

Dear Ms O'Rourke

NATIONAL PLANNING POLICY FRAMEWORK JULY 2021

Thank you for your letter dated 22 July 2021 concerning modifications to the Warfield Neighbourhood Plan (WNP) following publication of a revised version of the National Planning Policy Framework and final version of the National Model Design Code.

Having considered these publications, Bracknell Forest Council does not consider that any modifications to the WNP are necessary.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Lunn MRTPI

Senior Planning Officer (Major Sites) Bracknell Forest Council